Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ITB-17-036 Primary Switch Gear Replacement (Equipment Purchase)

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests proposals for the purchase of Primary Switch Gear Equipment. The firm(s) selected under this solicitation will be responsible for manufacturing and providing the described Switch Gear Equipment after the issuance of a Purchase Order, time is of the essence in delivering the equipment. Installation service is not being requested. Selection will be made on the basis of price but the ability for the proposed equipment to be installed in place without modifications to adapt to existing infrastructure will also be considered all in accordance with the posted specifications found in ITB-17-036, Primary Switch Gear Replacement. RESPONSE DUE DATE: September 5, 2017 no later than 1:45 p.m. INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/ and then click on “Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations”, then navigate to “ITB-17-036-Switch Gear”. Vendors are responsible for monitoring this folder for updates, notices, and addendums. Primary Contact: Chuck Meyers, meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
